The Littlehampton Academy





Autumn 2020

Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer

Choosing a secondary school for your child is both an exciting and daunting time. As a parent going through this process myself this year, I appreciate that you may have many questions and of course a desire to see your chosen schools in action for yourselves.

Due to current restrictions in place to safeguard our wonderful students and dedicated colleagues, we are not currently able to welcome you and your family in person to look around our amazing facilities, and see for yourselves the excellent teaching and learning that take place here everyday. Instead, we are excited to be announcing the launch of our Virtual Welcome event on Thursday 8 October and would like to extend an invitation to visit us online and register an interest in applying for a place at TLA for your child in Year 7 from September 2021.

By registering with us, you will receive regular updates, information videos and helpful hints to guide you through the application process. We are always happy to answer any questions that you may have either via email, or telephone, with a member of our transition team.

Yours sincerely

Dr N Taylor Assistant Principal

Director of Learning KS3